UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting February 18, 1974 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean

Geer; Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Ellis, Goldberg, Muir, Norwood, Olivarez, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden; Acting Law Librarian

Coleman; Student: Milne.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following:

- 1. Minutes of the meeting of February 4, 1974, were approved.
- 2. Dean Hart reported on the UNM budget with relation to the current legislature.
- 3. Professor Muir reported on meetings of the Curriculum Committee.
- There followed discussions regarding faculty positions, visiting professors, salary studies, the CLEPR grant, and CLEO and CLEPR positions.
- 5. Professor Romero was elected law school representative to the University Policy Committee.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary